1, Nakazawa-cho, Hamamatsu, 430 Japan

October 4th, 1993

Doctor John Chowning CCRMA, Music Dept. Stanford Univ. Stanford Calif.94305-8180 U.S.A.

Dear Dr. Chowning.

It was really nice to see you again and have a chance to have get-together in Tokyo at ICMC 93. Enclosed you will please find some pictures I took at that time.

Your speech was very impressive and informative and one of the reason of the success of ICMC 93. I hope ICMC in the future including the next one in Denmark are also successful.

Professor Suzuki of Hyogo University of Teacher Training and Mr. Tsanaka of Kunitachi College of Music both join me to thank you for your hospitality you kindly extended when they visited you.

I will look forward to seeing you again in the States or in Japan in the near future.

Yours very truly,

George Hasegawa

Manager International Division

Then George No much for your mote and the photos. I emposed sen much my time it inner with you here well loss forward to complete meeting